
 
December 4, 2015 
 
 
[ADDRESS] 
 
Dear [NAME], 
 
I am pleased to inform you that the Campion Foundation has approved a general support grant to the 
[RECIPIENT]. The Foundation makes certain charitable donations on behalf of its trustees. Recipients 
of such gifts must be 501(c)(3) organizations under the Internal Revenue Code, but they need not 
meet any of the other eligibility requirements for Campion Foundation grants. 
 
The enclosed check for $[AMOUNT] is such a gift given at the request of [TRUSTEE], in honor of 
[OPTIONAL] and should be directed to [TERMS]. 
 
This gift has not been subjected to any of the usual and customary due diligence that precedes the 
Foundation's regular grants. Accordingly, while the Foundation is delighted to be able to present this 
gift to you, it should not be perceived as an indication that you are necessarily eligible for a regular 
grant -- the guidelines for which can be found at www.campionfoundation.org. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at (206) 686 5315.   
 
Best, 
 
 
 
Lisa Jaguzny 
Executive Director   
 
 
 
Enclosure:   [RECIPIENT] Grant Check 

 


